Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone & Fax: 01354 677266

email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

www.benwickprimaryschool.ik.org

30-Jun-17

Dear Parents / Carers,

KEY STAGE 2 PERFORMANCE - 'PIRATES OF THE CURRY BEAN'

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (Key Stage 2) will be performing their end of year production on Tuesday 11^{th} July at 1.30pm and Thursday 13^{th} July at 6pm in the Village Hall.

Although tickets will not be required for the afternoon performance, fire regulations of the village hall state that there can only be 180 people in the hall at any one time so for the evening performance tickets will be required.

Attached are 2 tickets per family. If you $\underline{do\ not}$ require both tickets please return them to school as soon as possible so they can be issued to families who require more. The extra tickets will be issued on Friday 7^{th} July 2017.

Children work really hard to prepare for these productions and they struggle with their lines and performance when young children in the audience are not quiet and /or running around. Therefore, we have decided that pre-school children and babes in pushchairs, will not be admitted to either the afternoon or the evening performances. There will be no exceptions.

Children need to be at school at 5.30pm on the Thursday evening to allow them to get changed for the performance. <u>PLEASE DO NOT SEND CHILDREN ANY EARLIER AND NO LATER THAN 5.40PM.</u>

Pirates of the Curry Bean

Name of Child:	
I require 6.00pm.	extra tickets for the performance on Thursday 13^{th} July at
Signed:	Print Name: